
1

Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD

From: DeAnn Grant <agrant@concho.com>
Sent: Monday, April 1, 2019 2:34 PM
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Mann, Ryan
Cc: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD; Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD; Jennifer Knowlton; Ike Tavarez; 

Robert McNeill; Sheldon Hitchcock; Dakota Neel; Rebecca Haskell; DeAnn Grant
Subject: [EXT] (C-141 Final) Rabbit Hunter 10 State #002H (30-015-39038) 01-01-2019 

(2RP-5186)
Attachments: (C-141 Final) Rabbit Hunter 10 State #002H (30-015-39038) 01-01-2019 (2RP-5186).pdf

Mr. Bratcher/Mr. Mann,  
 
A final inspection has been conducted regarding the clean-up efforts made at the above mentioned lined facility. Free 
fluids were removed and if present the impacted gravel was removed from the liner and taken to a NMOCD approved 
disposal facility. The liner was inspected for damage and found to have liner integrity to contain free fluids. Please see 
the attached Final C-141 and picture taken during the final inspection conducted by a COG HSE representative. 
 

Thank you, 
 
DeAnn Grant 
HSE Administrative Assistant  
agrant@concho.com 
COG Operating LLC 
600 W Illinois Avenue | Midland, TX 79701 
Direct: 432-253-4513 | Main: 432.683.7443 

 
 
 


